
WILDWOOD 

www.ourwildwood.ca 

  February 2018 

The Word in 

Wildwood Community Association 

Good day Wildwood Residents! 
 
Winter 2018 is here and your Wildwood Community Association board members are pre-
paring for the annual Fun Day in the Park! This year, Fun Day will take place on Sunday, 
February 25 in Wildwood Park and the gymnasium of Bishop Pocock School. Sleigh rides 
will be offered 1:00-2:30 and Spring Registration will begin at 2:30 in the gymnasium.  
 
Please be sure to use the back entrance of the school. As president of the CA, I genuinely 
hope you will enjoy this free event put on by volunteers in your community!! The goal 

with this free event is to bring the Wildwood Community together and enjoy winter in Saskatoon!!! We sincerely 
hope to see you all there! 
 
 ~ Danya Muso 
 Wildwood Community Association President  

Fun Day in the Park!Sunday, 

February 25, 2018   Wildwood Park & Bishop Pocock School Gym 
    Sleigh Rides: 1:00 - 2:30pm    Registration:  2:30 - 3:30pm       Free snacks  — Hot Chocolate  —   Sleigh Rides                               and other Fun Activities!   Bring your sleds! 

Winter Fun Day in the Park! 



WCA Board 2017/2018 

*Community meeting held monthly (typically 
first Monday of the month) at Bishop Pocock 
School library—all Wildwood residents are 
welcome* 
 
President: Danya Muso 
ourwildwood@gmail.com 
 
Vice President: Robin Mowat 
 
Past President: Jarrett Bergovich 
 
Treasurer: Erin Mitchell 
 
Secretary: Amy Josephson 
 
Memberships: Kari Froehlich 
 
Social Media: Jaimie Lemire 
 
Newsletter: Robin Mowat 
 
Events: vacant 
 
Child/Youth Programs: Patrick Hauser 
 
Adult Programs: Melissa Zink 
 
Rink Operations: Chris Gillings 
 
Basketball: Tracy Zhang 
 
Soccer: Rob Cowan 
 
Director-at-Large: Evan Bradford 
 
Director-at-Large: Danielle Proulx-Gaudet 
 
Councillor Ward 9: Bev Dubois 
 
Community Consultant: Mark Planchot 
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Winter Fun Day—2017 

Join us! We need a volunteer to help 
with Event planning!  

As well as coordinating Soccer! 



Cost as a Barrier  
Cost as a Barrier is a program offered by community associa-
tions and funded by the City of Saskatoon to help families with 
low incomes participate in community programs. All applica-
tions are confidential. This is a great program enabling families 
to enroll their kids in activities they may not otherwise have a 
chance to participate in. Contact any board member or ask for 
more information at registration. 
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Spring Registration 
Soccer: 
In person registration will be held February 25th from (2:30pm—3:30pm) during the Winter Fun Day in the Bishop Pocock 
School gym. Online registration for Wildwood Community Soccer opens February 26th and closes March 5th please visit 
(www.ourwildwood.ca) . 
 
Community soccer is offered for U-5 (Born 2013), U-7 (2011/2012) and U-9 (2009/2010) age groups. Fees are $70 for U-5, 
$80 for U-7 and $100 for U-9. Registrations will not be accepted after the online registration closes March 5th. 
 
Parents are reminded that all players must also be registered by their parents on GOALLINE: 
https://ssa-saskatoonyouth.goalline.ca/register.php?reg_form_id=20716 
 

Kindersport: 
Tuesdays, 6pm @ Bishop Pocock. Ages 3 & 4. Siblings welcome, Parental attendance required. 

Steps for Life 2018:  
Sunday, May 6, 2018 - Registration opens at 12:00pm, 
with Opening Remarks at 1:00pm 
Location: Diefenbaker Centre, U of S 
 
Contact Patrick for more info: patrick.hauser@usask.ca 
 
Raising funds to provide programs and services for Cana-
dian families who have suffered as a result of a workplace 
tragedy  
 
stepsforlife.ca 

A new Soccer Coordinator is needed! 
Without a new volunteer, we won’t 

have Willdwood Soccer teams! 
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Our Outdoor Rink: 
The Wildwood Rink is open and the ice is in great shape thanks to our dedicated volunteers. The winter 
has brought some severe ups and downs with temperatures, which makes it difficult at times to keep up 
with maintenance. The rink lights are on each day from dusk until approximately 10:30pm.  The warm 
up shack is open Tuesdays and Thursdays (sometimes other evenings) from 5:00-9:00pm, and Sundays 
from 2:00-4:00pm.  

When using the rink please provide room for all patrons to use the ice (skating and hockey), treat other 
skaters with respect at all times, and keep food and drinks off the ice surface as it may damage our 
snowblowers and the ice.  

If you are interested in using the rink for an event, hockey practice, or to volunteer please contact us at 
wildwoodrink@gmail.com and provide your 
name and number to reach you. If you notice any-
thing at the rink that is unsafe or needing mainte-
nance please contact us immediately. 

Thanks again to the volunteers who help keep up 
the ice for everyone to use safely.  

Sincerely, 
 
 ~ Chris Gillings 
 Rink Coordinator  

Saskatoon Talks Trash 
 
Saskatoon is reviewing curbside waste 
collection. The review includes garbage 
and recycling collections, how garbage 
is paid for, a city-wide organics collec-
tion program, and more: 

 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/engage/saskatoon-talks
-trash-curbside 


